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YEAR 11 UNIVERSITY VISIT
On Monday 28 February, Year 11 heard from Peter about studying at Western Sydney
University.

The presentation included information about available courses and locations as well as pathways
to enter the university. A number of students stayed behind after the presentation to ask
questions about their future studies. 

Mr Michael Roper
Careers Advisor, HSC Plus Coordinator & Year 9 Advisor
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